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Shane Goforth Recognized at the Galena Park ISD Board of Trustees Meeting

Houston, Texas: At the March 7th Board of Trustees meeting, Galena Park ISD recognized Mr. 
Shane Goforth, North Shore Senior High School Director of Bands, for his election to serve as 
the 2022 Band Division Vice President on the Executive Board of the Texas Music Educators’ 
Association.

This state-level platform will allow Mr. Goforth the opportunity to continue advocating for the 
importance of music and fine arts education in Texas schools.

A certificate was presented to Mr. Goforth on behalf of the Board of Trustees and Dr. John 
Moore, Superintendent of Schools.
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Pictured: Mrs. Norma Hernandez, GPISD Board Trustee; Mr. Shane Goforth, 
North Shore Band Director; Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools; 
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